
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/31/2022 7:54:05 PM

First name: Holly

Last name: McLain

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I support the Redstone to McClure Pass Trail #56913, but would suggest that there be a separate

soft track trail for hikers and horseback riders that is wide enough for horses and people to pass each other

coming from opposite directions. A suggested pathway for the soft track could be 10'.

Fast moving mountain bikes on a down hill descent will be a real problem for hikers and horses if they are

sharing this trail. Keeping the bikes separate is the only solution for safety.

Thanks for making this a safe enjoyable trail experience for everyone.


